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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail in voting for oregonians.  

 

Mail in voting makes it easier for citizens to vote. With the large portion of americans 

who already do not vote, it’s best to reframe from making it more difficult.  

 

Votes can be cast securely through mail. By eliminating mail in voting, there are little 

to no benefits besides making it harder to vote.  

 

 


